Email reminder sent to Fall 2009 Admits who have not yet paid $100 admissions deposit

Subject line:

Evergreen MPA: will you be joining us in Fall 2009?
Hello Ali:

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Evergreen Masters of Public Administration program for Fall 2009! 

We want to check in at this point to see if you will be joining us. In our admissions letter, we let you know that if you wished to accept our offer of admission and hold your space in the Fall 2009 class, the College needs to receive a deposit of $100 within 30 days from the date of the letter. Our records indicate that this deposit has not yet been received.
To accept our offer of admission and reserve your space in the Fall 2009 MPA program, please pay the $100 deposit no later than Wednesday, May 6 at 4:00 pm. 
You can call the Evergreen Cashier’s Office at 360-867-6445 for payment information and options, including payment by phone. After this deadline we will not hold a space for you and we will begin admitting applicants from our waitlist. Note that admissions deferment is not an option, so for admission in the future you would need to reapply.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best to you,

Randee
